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Editorial contact for this feature is 
Callum McDade callum.mcdade@peeblesmedia.com 0141 567 6032 
Deadline for editorial submission, Wednesday, 31st August.  

 
• We’re keen to have opinions, thoughts and predictions on the following topical 
issues as well as general market information such as market share, market trends 
and details of brand activity. 
• It’s always very useful to receive images – 300 dpi if possible. Good images include 
product shots, pictures of people quoted in the copy, and pictures of advertising and 
marketing activity. 
• And please feel free to provide anything else you think is relevant. 

 
Energy prices are set to soar, heaping pressure onto households and driving up costs 
for manufacturers. In this context, communicating value has arguably never been 
more important. PMPs can help c-store retailers do just that and in this feature we’ll 
take a look at how they can use the format effectively in store. We would welcome 
comments on the following: 
 
• How important is a strong PMP range to success in the convenience channel? What 
are the benefits of stocking PMPs? Why do some consumers choose/trust a price-
marked packs over unmarked stock? 
 
• With the cost-of-living crisis in mind, what shoppers tend to seek out PMPs and 
how might this change in the weeks and months ahead?  
 
• What steps have you taken to ensure convenience retailers are able to command a 
decent margin when they stock price-marked packs? How do PMP margins differ 
from unmarked stock? Do PMP volume sales make up for any tightening of margin 
vs. unmarked packs?     
 
• How have you expanded or changed your range of PMPs lately? Why have you 
made these decisions and how do they benefit retailers?  
 
• What merchandising/ranging advice can you offer when it comes to PMPs?  
 
• Do you have any NPD or campaigns you would like to shout out? 


